
 

 

 
 
The State of Illinois will be entering the third phase of the Restore Illinois Plan on Friday, May 29. Beginning 
on Friday, Pizza 150 will open outdoor seating areas to the public, while also will remaining open for 
curbside pick-up orders. For the safety of our guests and our employees, we will be following the most 
recent guidelines and safety protocols recommended by state and health department officials. What does 
this mean? We’ll tell you:  
 

o All outdoor seating will be properly distanced to allow for six or more feet between parties. We 
have added a new outdoor seating area to accommodate more guests at our restaurant. Indoor 
seating is not available at this time.  
 

o Groups will be limited to parties of six or fewer.  
 

o Seating will be first come, first served. Our hosts will greet customers outside of the restaurant, 
if a table is available your party will be seated as soon as possible. If there is a wait, we encourage 
your party to remain in your vehicle and we will text or call you when your table is ready.  

 

o Our indoor restrooms will be open for use.  
 

o Our bar area will remain closed as we utilize the space to deliver curbside orders. There will be 
three reserved parking spaces in front of the restaurant for patrons picking up food. 

 

o We will be utilizing disposable menus. If you prefer not to use a disposable menu, you can log on 
to our website at Pizza150.com to view the menu digitally on your device. 
 

o Disposable utensils and select condiments will be available upon request. 
 

o If you prefer touchless pay, there will be a QR code printed on your bill. Simply open the camera 
on your cell phone and focus it over the QR code, you will be prompted to open a browser window 
where you can digitally pay your bill. Please let your server know if you plan to utilize the touchless 
pay option.  

 

o Our staff will be wearing face coverings while within six feet of others. 
 

o Our staff will be following proper hand washing protocols, and we will have hand sanitizer 
available for staff and customers.  

 

o Employees will wear gloves when appropriate.  
 

o Employees will undergo a documented health screening upon arrival for their shift. This will 
include a temperature check as well as a verbal screening.  

 
We are thankful to all of our loyal Pizza 150 customers and are looking forward to seeing you back at our 
restaurant. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Diane at 309-696-1354. 


